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Awards:  

 Pupil of the Week Book Worm 

Nursery Theo Alfie 

Reception Otis Mateo 

Year 1 Aven-Mae Selina 

Year 2 Whole Class Kornelia 

Year 3 Logan S Logan B 

Year 4 Mariia Jade 

Year 5 Aleisha Blake 

Year 6 Theo Joshua 

 

 

 
Nursery 

Nursery have enjoyed 

reading the story Little 

Red Riding Hood as 

part of their weekly 

Story Launch. They 

have learnt about the 

characters, sequence 

and setting of the story. 

As they retold it they 

quickly learnt the 

phrases from the story. 

They were so good that 

they have been busy 

acting it out 

independently this 

morning. We definitely 

have some budding 

actors in the making! 

Mrs H Ranford 

Sir Edward Elgar 



 
 

  
 

Friday 11th July  

Sports Day for pupils in  

Reception – Year 6 

pupils to wear PE kit to school 

 

9.30am - 10.30am  

Fun on the Field –– pupils and staff only 

Morning carousel of fun activities  

– no visitors to morning activities 

 

12.00pm - 1.00pm 

Whole School Family Picnic  
(no hot lunches available) 

Parents and carers invited to join our 

Family Picnic in our lovely school grounds 

 

1.00pm - 2.30pm  

Sports Day Track Events  

All pupils from Reception – Year 6 will be 

taking part in track events – families 

welcome to attend and cheer on the 

children 

 

Please join us from 12.00pm onwards  

on Friday 11th July - all welcome. 

 

 

Thursday 10th July 1.30pm - 3.00pm 

Nursery Sports Day  

– families welcome to attend 
 

 

 

 
Here for Herefordshire Holidays 

(HAF) Programme  

 

Exciting activities for Herefordshire 

children who are eligible for benefit 

related free school meals this summer! 

The programme is running from 

Monday 28th July to Friday 22nd 

August. If you are a parent or carer of 

a school aged child 5 to 16 years old 

(Reception to year 11) who is eligible 

for benefits-related free school meals, 

you can book up to 16 sessions of free 

activities. Your child/young person will 

also receive a free nutritious meal 

during each session.  

 

The ‘Here for Herefordshire Holidays’ 

programme which is funded by the 

Department for Education aims to get 

young people involved with new, fun 

activities. There is a wide range of 

activities on offer across the county, 

these include coding, farm days, 

football, theatre, cheerleading, dance, 

circus skills, bush craft, pony days, 

gym classes, swimming and more.  

 

Places can be booked for eligible 

children from Tuesday 1st July at 

midday: Here for Herefordshire 

Holidays Programme - Talk 

Community Directory Places are 

limited and will be allocated on a ‘first 

come first served’ basis. We 

understand children aren’t always able 

to attend booked activities, however, 

we would kindly request that if your 

child is unable to attend, you cancel 

their session via the booking system to 

enable others to book on.  

 

If you have a question about the ‘Here 

for Herefordshire Holidays’ 

Programme, please contact the team:  

 

HAF@herefordshire.gov.ukAF@herefo

rdshire.gov 
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After School Clubs:   
 

Day Activity 
Year 

Group 
Led By 

Monday Colouring 1, 2, 3 Miss E Boddice 

Monday Lego 2, 3 Mrs E Smith 

Monday Tag Rugby 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 Miss R Jinks 

Tuesday Gardening 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 Mrs K Miles 

Tuesday 
Summer 

Sports 
R, 1 Mrs S Smith/Miss Z Jay 

Thursday Football 3, 4, 5, 6  Mr L Hollywell 

Thursday Rounders 3, 4, 5, 6 Miss R Jinks 

 

 

 

Harper (Y5) 

Fabio (YR) 

Wyatt (Y3) 

Amelia (Y3) 

Isabelle (YN) 

Matilda (Y5) 

Ava (Y5) 

September Staffing Arrangements: 

Year Group Teacher/s 
Teaching 

Assistant/s 

Nursery 

Mrs H. Ranford/ 

Mrs Z. Johns  

(formerly Miss 

Rutherford) 

Mrs C. James/ 

Miss S. Davies/ 

Mrs S. Smith/ 

Miss A. Beale 

Reception 
Mrs S. Nash/ 

Mrs S. Finlow 

Mrs C. Hodgetts/ 

Mrs A Hawkins (3 

mornings) 

Year 1 Miss L. Gullis 
Miss Z. Nash/ 

Mrs H. Mills 

Year 2 Mr L. Hollywell 
Mrs L. Jones/ 

Miss Z. Jay 

Year 3 Miss E. Boddice 

Mrs J. Rocca/ 

Mrs A. Hawkins (2 

mornings) 

Year 4 
Miss L. Ryding/ 

Miss R. Jinks 
Mrs E. Parry 

Year 5 Mrs S. Smith Mrs S. O’Rourke 

Year 6 
Miss E. 

Chambers 
Mrs K. Miles 

Thrive Practitioner  Mrs S. Smith 

ELSA  

(Emotional Literacy 

Support Assistant) 

 
Miss Z. Nash/ 

Miss S. Davies 

Head of School Mrs H. Yarnold  

Deputy Head Mrs S. Nash  

Acting Assistant Head Mr L. Hollywell  

School Administrator  Mrs G. Unwin 

Family Support 

Worker 
 Mrs J. Drew 

Intervention Teacher - 

Autumn 
Mrs E. Smith  

 

 Attendance:   
 

Attendance this week is: 
 

95.9%    

 
           

A reminder that if your 

child is well enough to 

attend school, please 

send them as it is vital 

they attend school as 

regularly as possible. If 

your child has been off 

school with a sickness 

bug, they need to be 

48 hours clear before 

they return.   

 

Absences must be 

reported daily either 

via message through 

the MCAS app,  

emailing gunwin@st-

peters.hereford.sch.u

k or calling the 

school on 01885 

483237.  
 
 

Highest Class 

attendance this 

week goes to: 

YEAR 5 
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Monday Year 4 wear kit to school 

Wednesday 
Reception wear kit to school 

Year 2 wear kit to school 

Thursday 
Year 3 wear kit to school  

Year 1 wear kit to school 

Friday 
Year 6 bring kit to school to change  

Year 5 bring kit to school to change 

 

 

 

When children come in to school 

dressed in their PE kit it allows for 

more time to be used for physical 

activity rather than time taken up 

changing. 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your diary: 

July  

1st Poetry Slam Finals at John Masefield School – Year 6 

2nd Summer School Games – invited children 

2nd-4th  Year 6 Transition Day(s) at QE High School – details to follow 

3rd Nursery/Reception Transition Evening 4.00pm  

9th  Move Up Morning all year groups 9.30am-11.30am 

9th Nursery ‘Stay and Play for new Nursery children 10.00am-11.00am 

9th  Meet the Teacher for Parents, 3.30pm-4.00pm  

9th Great Athletes – sponsored event in school  

10th Sports Day – Nursery, 1.30pm-2.30pm 

10th iRock Band Performance to Pupils and Parents of performers 9.30am 

11th Sports Day – Reception – Year 6 

11th Family Picnic 12.00pm-1.00pm – details to follow 

14th School Reports to be sent out to parents 

15th  Summer Gala, 2.00pm and 6.00pm performance – tickets available soon 

16th Reception Graduation Assembly 9.30am 

16th  Nursery Graduation Assembly 1.30pm 

16th Year 6 Treat Day 

17th Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Awards Assembly 9.30am – details to follow 

18th  End of year 2024-2025 

September  

3rd Autumn Term 2025-2026 begins 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast Club and After School Provision:  
 

 

Breakfast Club: 

7:30am - 8:45am   £3.50 per child  

Breakfast served from  

7.30am-8.15am  

After School Club: 

3:30pm - 4:30pm   £5.00 per child 

4:30pm - 5:30pm   £2.00 per child 

5:30pm - 6.00pm   £1.00 per child 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Pool Party 
Tuesday 8th July 

A letter has gone out today 

regarding our kindness reward, 

which this year will be an amazing 

pool party, as voted by the children. 

To make it a super success, we’re 

looking to borrow a couple of 

paddling pools and would also love 

any inflatables you can lend us for 

the day. 

Thanks in advance!  

Mr L Hollywell 

 



 
 

  

 Year 6 Leaver's Legacy 

Year 6 have had yet another busy week of 

sales this week. They have been selling ice 

creams and lollies during 2 breaktimes this 

week, raising nearly £200. The 

TOTAL raised so far for their project is close 

to £450 which is outstanding! We are so 

grateful for all the support you are showing 

the Year 6 pupils, by sending in your 50p's 

or £1's each week. Next week they will have 

more ice creams for £1 on THURSDAY 

AND FRIDAY breaktimes. They will also 

have delicious cakes (50p) for sale too.  

Thank you again for supporting this amazing 

fundraising project. Mrs S Nash 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 15th July 

Tickets now available 

from the school office.  

Limited to two per family 

in the first instance, 

spare may be available 

from 8th July. 

Tickets are £1 each 

Don’t miss out! 

 

 HOT WEATHER NEXT WEEK 

The weather forecast for the next few 

days is incredibly warm. Please ensure 

that your child/ren bring a sun hat to 

school and apply sun cream before 

school please.  

Pupils may wear their PE kit to school for 

the next few days if this is a cooler option 

than their usual school uniform. We shall 

ensure that the children get plenty of 

opportunities for having a drink and time 

in the shade. Please help us to keep your 

children safe and healthy during this 

warm weather. Thank you. 

Mrs H Yarnold 

 



 
 

 


